
Future 
proofing 
your 
power 
supply

NOTIFICATION OF 
UPCOMING WORK
Eastern section from 
Arko Place to Kapiti 
Airport. Western 
section from Kapiti 
Airport to Golf Road.

HOW
Most of the work will be done using a 
drilling approach known as horizontal 
directional drilling that drills under the 
footpath and installs a plastic conduit (pipe) 
that the new cable is then installed within.

TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT
Traffic management will be in place, 
requiring lane diversions or lane closures  
to provide space for worker safety.  

A safer speed limit of 30 km/h will be in 
place around work sites.

Pedestrian access will also have 
restrictions around the works sites and 
diversions to cross to the other side of 
Kapiti Road will in place.

POTENTIAL SITE ACCESS IMPACTS
Cycle lanes will also be impacted and 
require cyclists to use traffic lanes during 
this time. 

Access to residential properties and 
businesses should have minimal impact 
using this drilling technique.

However, because of the range of  
inground utility services in some locations, 
an open trench may need to be dug and 
temporary bridges for vehicle access will 
be put in place.  

Additionally parking may be restricted 
during the time work is completed.

SITE HAZARDS
Access barriers around works sites will 
be set up.  There may be uneven ground 
as a result of the work, however, Electra 
and its team will work hard to minimise 
or negate this.

Unfortunately, the drilling units do make 
noise during operation so expect an 
increased noise level around work sites.

Please stay well back from work sites  
and follow directions of workers, and 
keep pets aways or on a leash when 
near the work sites.

Please be aware the ground around 
works sites may be uneven 
 and take care to  
avoid potential  
trip hazards.

If you have a question or wish  
to provide feedback, please  
call Electra on 0800 353 2872

Electra  
apologies for any 

inconvenience 
and thanks you for 
your patience and 
support during the 
completion of this 

work.
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WHERE
The new cable will run from 
Arko Place, along Kapiti 
Road and terminate at the 
start of Golf Road.
Work will be done by teams 
working from both ends with 
the cable being laid under 
the footpath on the south 
side of Kapiti Road.

WHEN
Work will start on  

25 August 
 and continue through 

until 
5 December

WHAT
Electra, your local 

electricity distribution 
company, is installing 
an underground high-
voltage cable along 

Kapiti Road.

WHY
This investment 
will upgrade the 

electricity supply into 
Paraparaumu Beach.  

It will deliver increased 
capacity to support forecast 

growth in energy usage 
from increasing residential 

housing density, commercial 
development and 

uptake in EVs.
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WILL MY  
POWER GO OFF
This work does not 
require Electra to 
turn off power to 

your property.  If this 
changes, we will notify 

you directly.

Work will be 
done from 
Monday to 

Friday between 
7am and 6pm


